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A magnitude 6.6 earthquake struck near the town of Norcia in the Umbria region in central
Italy, the strongest quake in Italy since 1980.   Thousands of
people have been left temporarily homeless.
 
The series of quakes have now forced a total of almost 
8,000 people
to seek refuge in hotels and shelters and many more are sleeping in tents.
The area is close to high mountains, it means snow, cold and rainy climate.  We think, that
lots of small initiative together can make the difference.
 
So we want to do something really tangible for one family we personally met in Norcia, actually
living in a tent, to stay near their animals and farm activities.
 
We are providing them two caravans for their basic necessities
.
If you want to help us, we'll collect every little donation to reach this goal.    For any
information please contact directly Dr. Tota
 
Thank you!
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